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Dear JSE Stakeholder 

 

Attached please find the updated JSE Markets Calendar for 2014 which includes Election Day, 7 May 2014 

which has been declared a public holiday in South Africa.  As with all other public holidays in South Africa, 

the JSE will be closed for business on this day. 

 

For your convenience the updated calendar can be accessed on the JSE’s website which can be found at the 

following link: - https://www.jse.co.za/services/trading-calendars  

 

Please refer any queries to Customer Support on +27 11 520 7777 or via email on 

CustomerSupport@jse.co.za.  

Number: F7001A / A2007A / Y1346A/ 200A 

Date: 25 April 2014 

  

  

SUBJECT: JSE MARKETS CALENDAR 2014  UPDATE 

 

Name and Surname: 

 

Leanne Parsons 

Designation: Director 

Market: Equity Market 

Tel: 011 520 7340 

E-mail address: leannep@jse.co.za  


